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Our public lands are under attack. Our very ability to enjoy this beautiful state is 

under fire from every direction. As you well know, federal lands are on the chopping 

block. Adding state forests to that? Do you enjoy fire season? I sure don’t. I like being 

able to recreate in the outdoors and enjoy its bounty. The outdoors are for all of us, 

fishing, hunting, foraging, camping, hiking, bird watching and dog walking! It’s 

embarrassing how many clear cuts this state has. Sure you try to hide them away but 

look at a satellite picture. Enough is enough. Think about the future generations, what 

will they have left? At this rate it won’t be America the beautiful it’ll be whatever 

makes rich men richer and leaves the world poorer.  


